
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
25th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
We would like to share some exciting news with you. Deane Narayn-Lee, a retired teacher, now 
author of the beautifully illustrated book, The Loving Earth will be visiting our school on Monday the 
10th of March 2025. We will be holding a whole school assembly where Deane will read aloud and 
explore the history of human impact on the Earth’s climate. He will also be visiting some of our 
classrooms too. From 3:15pm Deane will be selling signed copies of his book in the school entrance at 
a cost of £8:99 each for those who wish to purchase. For further information and book reviews please 
click on the link  https://thelovingearth.co.uk  
 
Thank you once again for your support and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school. 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Dixon 
Reading Lead  
 
 

 

https://thelovingearth.co.uk/

